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September 29, 2016

Dear Employer,

Pursuant to the Collective Bargaining Agreement effective May 11, 2016, employers
are required to provide to their employees enrollment options for commuter benefits
(aka Transit Check). On June 13, 2016 a letter was faxed to employers reminding them
that their commuter service program should be in place by September 1st and ready to
be implemented in October. 

The  Joint  Industry  Board  is  issuing  this  follow-up  letter  as  a  reminder  of  your
obligation to offer transit check benefits to your employees commencing in October of
2016 as stipulated in the collective bargaining agreement. Your prompt implementation
of this benefit is much appreciated. 

Any inquires regarding Transit Check can be directed to JIB Political Affairs Liaison
Humberto Restrepo at (718) 591-2000, ext. 1599; email: hrestrepo@jibei.com

Regards,

Dr. Gerald Finkel,
Chairman, JIB


